
Department of Foreign Affairs 
and International Trade

Ministère des Affaires étrangères 
et du Commerce international

CANADA

The Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade will once again be participating with National 
Stands at the EUROPEAN SEAFOOD EXHIBITION in Brussels, Belgium (May 9- 11, 1995) and the 
ANUGA ’95 World Food show in Cologne, Germany (September 30 - October 5, 1995).

Changes have occurred with respect to these two trade events. At ANUGA ’95 fishery products and agri­
food products will be exhibited in separate buildings (Canada will have two separate stands) whereas 
previously they were combined; and the EUROPEAN SEAFOOD EXHIBITION which was previously 
held in April will take place from May 9 - 11 in 1995.

The Department, in order to plan for these two events as effectively as possible, wishes to know how 
these changes may affect your company and possible participation.

Would you therefore take a moment to reply to this questionnaire. Your input is most important to this 
'Department.

incerely,

Lorraine Reardon
General Manager - Canadian Participation

QUESTIONNAIRE

1. Would your company plan to participate 
in the fisheries section at ANUGA ’95? YES NO

2. Would your company plan to participate 
at the EUROPEAN SEAFOOD EXHIBITION to 
held May 9 - 11, 1995? YES NO

3. Would your company plan to participate at 
both events? YES NO

4. In the event the May dates for the EUROPEAN 
SEAFOOD EXHIBITION are not convenient for 
your company business, would you consider having 
your agent represent you on the Canada stand? YES NO

COMMENTS:

COMPANY:
ADDRESS:
TEL: FAX:
CONTACT:

Please reply by facsimile to:
LOUIS D. BURKE AT FAX NUMBER: (514) 483-6595


